
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

 
 

TICT service terminal change instead of DGBT 
 
 

 
Dear Customers, 
 
 
 
Hapag-Lloyd is pleased to inform customers that starting January 25th 2025, our vessels will 
call TICT instead of DGBT.  
 
 
The terminal change will apply to TAKUTAI CHIEF 913s. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Hapag-Lloyd  
 
 


